

Newsletter

September 8th, 2015 University of Memphis - Holiday Inn

Presidents Corner

Chapter Members,

Welcome back to the start of a new year with the ASHRAE Memphis Chapter! I hope everyone has had a wonderful and relaxing summer and is now ready to start back this year! Meanwhile the chapter Board of Govenors have been working hard to continually improve our chapter and benefit our members.

For those of you involved, the 2015 Region VII Chapter Regional Conference was a complete success!!! All the fourteen regional chapters had Delegates in town from July 23-25 to discuss, argue and otherwise move forward on a whole host of voting and talking topics to keep Region VII strong. The Regional ASHRAE members informed us that regional goals were achieved this past year, GOOD NEWS. I also heard nothing but positive comments regarding both the Bass Pro tour and the Rock-n-Soul museum. So well done Memphis CRC committee!!

The 2015-16 ASHRAE season is upon us and our incoming CTTC chair, Casper Briggs, has some interesting topics for our monthly chapter luncheons. If you have a particular topic of interest, please offer those suggestions to us for our consideration.

Don't forget that the Memphis ASHRAE Chapter website was revised last year. Be sure to stop by to catch up on ASHRAE national news, local ASHRAE events and the chapter meeting schedule.

http://www.ashraememphis.org/

The last upcoming item to mention is our 25th Annual ASHRAE Golf Tournament, which is being held on Monday October 5th at Chickasaw Country Club. We had a great event last year that raised a lot of money for the chapter and we hope everyone will come out and make it a big success again this year! If you are interested in volunteering, sponsoring a team or a hole, or playing in the tournament, please contact Brian Schaffler.

As always, your Board of Governors wishes to thank you for your continued participation this year and we look forward to another great ASHRAE season.

Sincerely, Tom Bird



Newsletter

September 8th, 2015 University of Memphis - Holiday Inn

Presenter: Mayor Mark H. Luttrell, Jr.

Mayor Mark H. Luttrell, Jr., was born in Jackson, Tennessee and spent his early years in Bells, Tennessee. As a teenager, his family moved to Memphis where he graduated from Bartlett High School, earned a B.A. from Union University, and received a Masters in Public Administration from the University of Memphis.

His long public service career began with the Shelby County Penal Farm, progressed to his being warden over several federal prisons, and continued with his election as Sheriff of Shelby County in 2002. During his tenure he earned several awards, personally and for the various institutions under his management, for outstanding leadership over major improvements to the county jail system and accreditation.

In August 2010, Mark was elected Shelby County Mayor. He has since led several successful initiatives in economic development, such as creating the Economic Development Growth Engine (EDGE) for Memphis and Shelby County, while also emphasizing expanded public awareness of healthy living through the Healthy Shelby program. Mayor Luttrell aims to make Shelby County become a national benchmark for effective and efficient government by aligning initiatives within his four-point vision: budget discipline, safe communities, public health, and jobs.

Mayor Luttrell juggles many leadership roles within the community by serving on various professional boards and committees: National Association of Counties Board of Directors, Memphis-Shelby Crime Commission, and University of Memphis Arts and Sciences Advisory Council. In addition to being a Leadership Memphis graduate, Mayor Luttrell is a distinguished recipient of the Outstanding Alumni Award of the University of Memphis, College of Arts and Sciences.

He is a member of Second Baptist Church in Memphis. He and his wife, Pat, have three children and six grandchildren.



25th Annual ASHRAE Memphis

Benefit Golf Tournament October 5th, 2015 at Chickasaw Country Club

Benefiting Your Memphis ASHRAE chapter with a portion donated to ASHRAE Research

Sponsored by:

We are currently in need of a Title Sponsor, Lunch Sponsor and Drink Sponsor as well as Hole Sponsors, Longest Drive Sponsors and Closest to the Pin Sponsors.

Please Contact Brian Schaffler to claim these sponsorships.

Monday, October 5th, 2015 Chickasaw Country Club 4-MAN SCRAMBLE COMPETITION

- 1:00 PM SHOTGUN START
- Lunch beginning at 11:30 AM
- Golf & Lunch: \$125.00 per golfer or, buy a team and sponsor a hole for \$650 (\$100 savings)

PRIZES FOR:

1st and 2nd Place – (2) Flights CLOSEST TO THE PIN (4 Holes) LONGEST DRIVE

Participants	Circle One	
	Member / Non Member \$	
	Member / Non Member \$	
	Member / Non Member \$	
	Member / Non Member \$	

Total \$

25th Annual ASHRAE Memphis

Benefit Golf Tournament

October 5th, 2015 at Chickasaw Country Club

Benefiting <u>Your</u> Memphis ASHRAE chapter with a portion donated to ASHRAE Research



Sponsorship Opportunities

Title Sponsor - \$2,500 Lunch Sponsor - \$1,250 Drink Cart Sponsor - \$1,250 Hole Sponsorship - \$250 Longest/Most Accurate Drive - \$250 Closest to the pin - \$250 each

Note: Title Sponsor gets (2) teams and Lunch and Drink Cart Sponsors get (1) team included with sponsorship

Company Name:			
	Title Sponsor	\$2,500	
	Lunch Sponsor	\$1,250	
	Drink Cart Sponsor	\$1,250	
	Hole Sponsor	\$250	
	Longest /Most Accurate Drive	\$250	
	Closest to the pin	\$250	

Total

Make checks payable to ASHRAE Memphis Chapter. Please return to:
Brian Schaffler
Gorham/Schaffler, Inc.
3095 Stonebrook Circle
Memphis, TN 38116

Phone: 901-345-6100 Fax: 901-396-1781 brian.schaffler@gorhamschaffler.com